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& Tyler’s Pass

Fremont City Schools is proud to introduce Tyler’s Travel Pass to eligible residents
in the district. Tyler’s Travel Pass will grant free admission to home athletic events
and performances to community members whoare developmentally disabled.
Fremont City Schools is honored to lead Sandusky County in partnering with the
Sandusky County Board of Developmental Disabilities to present these passes to
eligible residents. Tyler’s Travel Pass is named in honor of Mr. Tyler Wiley, a
proud graduate of Rogers High School in Toledo Public Schools. Living on a fixed
income, Tyler had a strong desire to remain active in his local school events. Tyler
presented this desire to TPS Board of Education and the first pass, named Tyler’s
Travel Pass, was granted to him on January 22, 2015. The Sandusky County Board
of Developmental Disabilities will issue passes and certify that individuals meet
the criteria. Tyler’s Travel Passes will be available after August 1, 2015. Please call
Lisa Celek at the Sandusky County Board of Developmental Disabilities, 419-332-
9296, for further information or visit her at 1001 Castalia Street in Fremont to
obtain your pass.



